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The Independence Day weekend at the Sebelius Reservoir and Prairie Dog State Park was attended by hundreds of people. Every lake activity one could think of 
was being enjoyed. There were people at the water’s edge at the beach, jet skiers, boaters, tubers and water skiers, not to mention all of the campers and visitors 
that came to watch the annual fireworks display. Notice the tubes for the fireworks set up across the water.
																	                              – Telegram photo by Dana Pax-
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Keeping you informed with all the latest news
at the Keith Sebelius Reservoir
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